
	
  

	
  

DEMAREST PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

BCUA Environmental Awareness Challenge 
Grant to Demarest Schools 

October 12, 2018 
BCUA	
  Environmental	
  Awareness	
  Challenge	
  Grant	
  

On October 12, 2018 at Bergen Community College, Luther Lee Emerson School (LLE) and County 
Road School (CRS) from Demarest School District were awarded the Bergen County Utilities 
Authority (BCUA) Environmental Awareness Challenge Grant for the third year.  CRS plans to create 
a solid recycling program with bins in all of the classrooms and cafeteria.  In addition, books will be 
purchased to lead lessons on recycling so the students understand the purpose behind their project.  
At LLE school, grant money received form the Bergen Utilities Authority will help to purchase 
reusable canvas bags and water bottles for their students. These items will be distributed to the 
students as a part of their Recycling Club initiative.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

	
  

 
Photo is from the BCUA 2018 Environmental Awareness Challenge Grant Check Ceremony at Bergen Community 
College on October 12, 2018. In the photo are (l. to r.) BCUA Chairman Ronald Phillips, Principal Frank Mazzini and 
CRS Teacher, Mrs. Gina Long.	
  


